
We know that changes in life can require more decisions.
We’re here to review your plan to see if you need any changes.
• Have you moved to a different city? 
•  Had changes in your household, such as 

marital status or a new child? 
• Have you lost health coverage? 
• These are all considered qualifying life events. 
You may be eligible for a special enrollment period allowing you 
to enroll or change your health insurance outside of your yearly 
open enrollment. This is a great time to review your coverage or 
add new coverage.
These changes are time-sensitive, so call us now for help!

 




